
       
 

January 28, 2025 

 

 

Bromley Advisor Basket Switch 

 

We have recently made the following changes within the Bromley Advisor Basket.  
 
            SOLD                                                                                        BOUGHT 
 
2 shares Invesco QQQ Trust (QQQ-US)         30 shares Capital Power (CPX-T) 

         

 
The motivation for the switches was to trim our QQQ position which has performed very well recently, and had reached 
a weighting in the basket of over 11%, while adding to one of our favourite names in Capital Power.  
 
We trimmed our position in QQQ, to take advantage of a severe and unreasonable dislocation in the price of Capital 
Power caused by indiscriminate and overreactive selling brought on by the news out of Chinese AI start-up firm 
DeepSeek over the weekend. Our analysts still believe strongly in both these companies; however, we saw it as a 
good time to take profit and trim QQQ, and to add to a position in a stable, growing business in the attractive power 
generation sector. We added to our position in Capital Power to take advantage of the forecast growth in electricity 
demand caused by population growth, reindustrialization of North America, electrification of everything, and increasing 
computing power requirements due to increased demand from AI, streaming, financial transactions, cloud computing, 
etc.  
 
We are very happy with these switches and believe this diversification will be highly beneficial to our Basket of stocks. 
As always, we remain committed to our goal of providing solid long-term returns to our Basket holders. Thanks again 
for your continued confidence and support. 
 

Yours truly, 

 

 

NATIONAL BANK FINANCIAL  
David S. Bromley, B.Sc., M.B.A. (Finance), FCSI, CIM, PFP  
Senior Wealth Advisor, Portfolio Manager  

                       
 
Disclaimer:  
National Bank Financial - Wealth Management (NBFWM) is a division of National Bank Financial Inc. (NBF), as well as a trademark owned by National Bank of Canada (NBC) that 
is used under license by NBF.   NBF is a member of the Canadian Investment Regulatory Organization (CIRO) and the Canadian Investor Protection Fund (CIPF), and is a wholly-
owned subsidiary of NBC, a public company listed on the Toronto Stock Exchange (TSX: NA). I have prepared this letter to give you my thoughts on various investment alternatives 
and considerations which may be relevant to your portfolio. This commentary reflects my opinions alone, and may not reflect the views of National Bank Financial Group. In 
expressing these opinions, I bring my best judgement and professional experience from the perspective of someone who surveys a broad range of investments. Therefore, this 
letter should be viewed as a reflection of my informed opinions rather than analyses produced by the Research Department of National Bank Financial. The particulars contained 
herein were obtained from sources we believe reliable, but are not guaranteed by us and may be incomplete. The securities mentioned in this letter are not necessarily suitable for 
all types of investors.  


